CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH SHORES
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
3050 South Atlantic Avenue
Daytona Beach Shores, Florida 32118

Office of Director of Public Safety
Office 386-763-5333 Fax 386-763-5341

September 15, 2023

Michael Fowler
Director of Public Safety
Daytona Beach Shores Department of Public Safety

Director Fowler,

I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from my position as a Public Safety
Officer with the Daytona Beach Shores Department of Public Safety, effective September
29, 2023,

I have accepted an offer for employment as a police officer at another department and
believe this is the best decision moving forward for my career and personal life.

I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity given to me 3 years ago to become a part of
this amazing profession. 1 sincerely thank you for the training and knowledge that has
helped develop my skills and shape me into the officer I am today.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Respectfully,
v zté,@d’?rﬁ@~
Molly Billue






